
Dragon’s Dish
Updates from the Forest

September 24, 2023

Monday
September 25

Tuesday
September 26

Wednesday
September 27

Thursday
September 28

Friday
September 29

Pictue Day

Handbells (Gr 5&6) at
lunch recess

Picture Day Choir (Gr 3-6) at lunch
recess

Cross-Country run #3
(Entwistle)

Orange Shirt Day

2:00 Mindful Walk

Dear Forest Green Families,

Picture Day!
Picture day is Monday and Tuesday. We can’t wait to see all the smiles for the camera!

Cutlery
We are kindly asking you to send spoons to school with your child in their lunch kit. Our
nutrition nook has items like yogurt and applesauce and we do not have the ability to supply all
of our students with plastic spoons.
.
Looking for Guest Chefs
Do you like to cook or bake? We are hoping you will consider being a Guest Chef here at
Forest Green. You tell us what you want to make and what ingredients you need, what grade of
students you want to work with, and how many students you are comfortable working with. We
will make the arrangements on our end and all you have to do is come and share your talents
with us. Student chefs will love to learn from you and students throughout the school will enjoy
eating your creations! Please email Leah if you are interested in being a Guest Chef
leah.andrews@psd.ca.

Clubs
Our Handbells (Gr 5&6) and Choir (Gr 3-6) clubs are starting this week. If students are
interested and willing to make a commitment to the clubs they are encouraged to join either or
both. Both of these clubs will run all year.

Lost and Found
Our lost and found box has a good collection of items already. If your child is missing a jacket, a
sweater, or a sweatshirt please stop by to see if you can find it!

Parent Handbook
Please click here to view our Parent Handbook for the 2023/2024 School Year.

mailto:leah.andrews@psd.ca
https://forestgreen.psd.ca/download/361874


We encourage you to follow us on social media as we celebrate our amazing school community.
You can find us on Facebook and Instagram. Additionally, please watch the announcements
page on our website!

We are looking forward to caring, sharing and learning together! As always, please do not
hesitate to contact us at the school with any questions or concerns that you may have at either
780-963-7366 or forestgreen@psd.ca.

Sincerely,

Leah and Miranda
(Principal and Assistant Principal)

https://www.facebook.com/fgdragonspsd70
https://www.instagram.com/fgdragons/
https://forestgreen.psd.ca/parents/announcements
https://forestgreen.psd.ca/parents/announcements
https://forestgreen.psd.ca/
mailto:forestgreen@psd.ca

